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"Following the publication of the Manchester Arena Inquiry report, which was released last week; 

everyone at the National Outdoor Events Association wishes to pass on our condolences to those who 

lost their lives and the families left behind. As a community, they continue to be in our thoughts.  

Our association also welcomes this, the first report, and the chance to continue to develop measures 

in partnership with government, the security services, the police and other relevant authorities, to 

put proportionate security measures in place to improve public safety. 

The National Outdoor Events Association is fully behind any and all initiatives that put the safety of 

our audiences first and will do all we can to support safe events."  

  

 


